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. To !<kitamura@dbedt.hawaii.gov

cc jtantlin@dbedt.hawaii.gov (John TantHnger),
mkaya@dbedthawaiLgov(Maurice Kaye)
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Subject Fw: HydrogenSelection

Ken:
r. ,, ..
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Louise Mott just called asking ifASO/Con is supposed to do the awarg letter. I told her that Maurice had
sent tl}e memo below, and that I would go through you for a response to her question, but that TEL had
requested SIO to prepare the selection letters. Please advise ASO/Con that SID has been instructed to
prepare the letters. We will provide signed copies for ASO/Con file.

Also, for consideration by yourself. John and Maurice, Louise mentioned that the selection for award is not \
consistent with the evaluation committee's recommendation. She asked who will be handling any protests
or briefings.that may result

Thanks,
Priscilla

Priscilla C..Thompson
Dept. of Business, Economic Development &Tourism
StrategicJndustries Division
235 S. Beretania St. 5th Floor. Honolulu, HI 96813

Malling Address: P.O. Box 2359, Honolulu, Hawaii 96804
Phone: "(808) 58~-2353 Fax: (808) 586-2536
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www.hawaii.gov/dbedtlertl

SUbject

To kkitamura@dbedt.hawaii.gov

cc John TantrmgerIDBEDT@DBEDT, Priscilla
ThompsoniDBEDT@DBEDT
Hydrogen Selection

- Forwardedby PriscillaThompson/DBEDT on 08108/2007 12:14 PM ­

Maurice KayaIDBEDT

08f(}1/2007 04:20 PM

Ken,

We will be co'inpleting the paperwork and-returning all to ASO. Ted has instructed me to help him draft
future selection and non-selection letter, which SID wilt do. I will copy ASO.
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We have completed a evaluation committee report memo to him fothis decision.

Thank you for your continuing counsel and assistance,

We wiU be returning all evaluation committee materials to ASO as is normal.




